
Dear Parents, 
Welcome to this week’s news. It has been a busy time 

with many new responsibilities being awarded too. Well 

done to our new school Councillors and House Captains.  

Thank you once again for your continued support with 

our school uniform. Our children look so smart! (A quick 

reminder that jewellery & hair dye are not permitted) 

SPORTS DAYS                                                                                            
Fingers crossed that the sunshine will last into next 
week because it is time to get outside and share our 
sporting talents.                                                     
Foundation Stage 2 are sharing some sporting fun at 
1.15 on Wednesday 21st.                                                                                              
Key Stage 1 will have their sports day at 1.15 on 
Thursday 22nd.                                                                  
Key Stage 2 will have their sports day at 1.15 on Friday 
23rd.                                                                           

Please come along if you can 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

The Friends of Skelton Primary School                
Our first meeting will be held on Tuesday 20th September at 3.15pm in 

Nursery  We look forward to welcoming old and new friends to our 

PTA. The Friends of SPS are a small group who meet in a very friendly 

and relaxed atmosphere to discuss ways in which we can support 

school by fundraising and helping at events. Even 20 minutes of your 

time at an event is very much appreciated. We are always happy to see 

new faces. Please feel free to pop along on Tuesday.   
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Friday Flyer 

Next Week At A Glance   
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                                                                                    

SCSS Football  Fun Centre Rec-Y4 3 - 4.15    
SCSS Football Training Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 
                                                        

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book      
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4        
                  

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
FOUNDATION STAGE 2 Sports 1.15 
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15   
FILM CLUB: How To Train Your Dragon (PG) Finish 4:50         
      

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
KEY STAGE 1 SPORTS DAY 1.15 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 
 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8am 
KEY STAGE 2 SPORTS DAY 1.15 
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Football Training Y3-Y4 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance Club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 
 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL                                   

Thank you to all of the wonderful school council 

representatives from last year. You were an absolute 

delight to work with. Mr Campbell couldn’t have 

done it without you. 

Daniel Cole, Ruby Wiseman, Oliver Jackson, Riley 

O’Neil, Carley Robinson, Abigail Jones, Eva Hambley, 

Ellie Dowse, Holly Hanczik, Bailey Sizer, Oliver 

Clarke, Jasmine Covell, Joely Hambley, Joseph 

Shepherd and Harry Nairn. You are all superstars.  

Your new School Council has been elected and was 

announced in today’s celebration assembly.   

 

 

 

Secondary School Open Evenings                                    

The last of the Open evenings for our Y6 families are: 

Freebrough 20th @ 6pm, Laurence Jackson 22nd 

@5.30pm, Huntcliff 28th @ 6pm  

 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance                          

97.4% 

 

Well done to Blue 3 

& Purple 1 achieving 

100% 

 

FS1 Mrs Douglas 

 Thomas Andrews Isla Mitchell 

FS2 Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 

  Phoebe Beckwith Neve Swarbrick Thea Moorhouse 

Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 

 Riley Westfield Amelie Bower  Summer Cairnes 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Mr Booth 

 Lucy Bailes Jayden Greaves Zara Angus 

Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Pollitt/Heaney 

 Jules Upton  Martha Brayshaw Freya Hodgson 

Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 

 Lucie Evans Cohen Rodgers Lillie-May Peacock 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 

 Aliesha Prout Thomas Wright Daniel Pratt 

Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 

 Olivia Rutley Jasmine Covell Billy Doe 

 

Head Teacher Award 
For: Spelling guru 

If you have any concerns about your child’s attendance 

please contact the Family Support Worker. 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Skelton Primary School 

Loyalty Card 

Why are we running the scheme? 
We enjoy a plethora of events, meetings, partnerships and 

social gatherings at school. However, we would like to 

encourage even more families to join us at these events.  

Our Loyalty Card is one of our ways to say ‘Thank You’ for 

joining us. Not only will you enjoy the events planned and 

possibly learn some new skills, you will also be making 

savings against the costs of sending your children to school.  

HOW DOES IT WORK? 
1. You or a family member attend key         

pre-selected events throughout the year 

which are specific for your child. 

2. Your card is stamped at each event. 

3. You can redeem the value of your card 

against the activities/equipment listed on 

the reverse. 
  

  

What do you need 

to do now? 

  

Simply collect your card at 

your child’s welcome meeting 

in September. 

Bring your card to the events 

listed on the reverse of the 

card -the handy wallet sized 

card should make this easy.  

A member of staff will 

stamp your card when you 

enter or exit.  

If you managed to attend our recent Welcome Meetings, you will know that we are running a Loyalty Card scheme for this and next year. It is a 

way to collect discounts on trips and uniform by attending key events in the school year. We will be sending out cards to those families who did 

not collect theirs at the Welcome Meeting so don’t worry if you do not have one yet. The good news is that you can continue to collect stamps 

next year as well so if you have missed an event, you could get it stamped during the following year.  

Loyalty Card 

Maximum redeemable non cash value £8 

Attend, Save, Reward 

Full terms and conditions and 

how to claim your discount will 

be attached to your letter and 

loyalty card when we send them 

to families next week. 

 

This loyalty card may be redeemed 

against one of the following:  

 School uniform 

 trips 

£ 


